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Comments: As a frequent visitor to and support of Wilderness, I request that you do not alter the ANILCA

protocol from 1987 regarding the existing cabins.  As cabins should not be allowed in Wilderness Areas under

the terms of the Wilderness Act, the current policy will phase out the cabins over time as the permit expire.  The

National Park Service had a similar policy for inholdings  in Grand Teton National Park and other locations.

Please do not allow these permits to be open ended.

Thank you,


